
	
	

Report	of	the	Classics	Students’	Association	(CSA),	AUS	Council	
(Nov	30,	2016)	

	
• Our	Wine	and	Cheese	in	SSMU	203	(Lev	Bukhman)	on	Nov	21	had	a	good	turnout!	Big	

thanks	to	the	AUS	VP	Internal	for	helping	us	through	the	SSMU	room	booking	process.	
• We	will	have	held	a	samosa	sale	in	the	Leacock	lobby	on	Nov	28.	We	ordered	600	

samosas,	and	will	hopefully	sell	them	all.	
• The	CSA	exec	has	been	discussing	updates	to	our	constitution,	to	reflect	recent	changes	

in	some	executive	roles	and	electoral	procedures.	
• We	have	started	planning	the	annual	Montreal	Classics	Colloquium	with	the	Classics	

associations	from	Concordia	and	UdeM.	A	tentative	date	has	been	set	for	March,	and	
the	relevant	planning	committees	have	been	formed.	

	
Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	Friday	Dec	2,	at	3:30	PM,	in	Leacock	817.	
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Claudia	Shek	
CSA	VP	External	
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